Week 21 Report
[bookmark: _GoBack]This week we met with Prof. Klaesner to ask questions regarding the V&V report. We plan to work on this report on Sunday. Before we can write the report we need to work more on building the crawl trainer. We began to play around with the casting materials last weekend. Thursday we went to our clients home and met with the PT to discuss fitting the casting materials to the patient. We will be sourcing more materials from home depot and working on building a prototype for our device Sunday. 

